
KRUM LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

January 20, 2015 

Minutes 

 

 

 

 Members Present:         Meeting Started:_7:00____ 

            Kelly Ring   - Chair                    Meeting Ended:__8:00____ 

 Donna O’Dania – Vice Chair 

Bonnie Barthold 

 Charlotte Guest 

 Pamela Gregory                        

 Donna Pierce- Librarian 

              

1. Pamela Gregory moved and Bonnie Barthold seconded approving the minutes from the 

December meeting.  Motion passed. 

2. Friends of the Library update 

 Movie Night: Gary O’Rosy has committed to helping with each movie night.  The 

friends could use one or two more people to help, so it doesn’t end up with the same three 

or four people for all the movies. 

 June fundraiser: The Friends are hoping to have the one man play “Sam Houston” 

performed as a fundraiser in June.  More details will be forthcoming. 

3. Librarian update 

 March Teen read is pretty much planned out.  There will be programs every 

Tuesday and Wednesday in March.  The programs will start at 3:45.  There is also a 

reading log the teens will do to win a prize. 

 Summer Reading program theme is Every Hero has a Story/Superheroes.  The 

reading program will start June 8th and will run through the end of July.  On Mondays 

there will be two storytimes (though it won’t be advertised as such) one at 10:30 for 

children from birth to Kindergarten and the second at 1:00 for children grades 1 -6. There 

will be various programs on Tuesdays and on Wednesdays the library will have a “Drop 

in Craft” that will go with the theme of the week. Most of the planning is done, with a 

few tweaks.  It was suggested that we have someone talk about rescuing wild animals 

along with how to help lost or homeless dogs and cats. 

 The library director has applied for a $500 grant for mystery books and DVDs and 

is working on a grant for a new server. 

4.  Linda Schamber’s submitted her resignation at the December meeting due to her 

retirement and move to Ohio.  Donna O’Dania moved and Charlotte Guest seconded that 

we accept her resignation with regret.  The motion passed. 

5. Update on the new building.  The contract is with the city lawyer.  The next step will 

be for it to go to council. 


